
City of Milford, Connecticut 
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:    Karen Fortunati, City Clerk 

FROM:  David B. Sulkis, City Planner 

DATE:  April 7, 2021 

Re:  Text Changes to the City of Milford Zoning Regulations 
    

At its meeting held April 6, 2021, the Planning and Zoning Board approved the following 

text amendment to the Milford Zoning Regulations. 

New: 

5.20 Extension of Outdoor Dining  

 
Notwithstanding the Regulations set forth herein and consistent with Governor Lamont’s 
Executive Order 7MM, eating establishments may operate or continue to operate an 
Outdoor Dining Area, provided they have filled out an Application for a Temporary 
Outdoor Dining Area Permit, as may be amended, received the requisite approvals and 
have been issued a Temporary Outdoor Dining Permit.  All Temporary Outdoor Dining 
Area Permits shall expire on March 31, 2022. Thereafter, eating establishments shall be 
subject to compliance with these Regulations. 
    

This regulation change will become effective 4/23/2021. 
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